
Lindh, Frank 

8/19/2010 11:51:04 AM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: RF Health issues — 24Aug at 130p at CPUC

I will be out of the office beginning Tuesday, August 17, through Friday, 
August 20. I will be at a campground in the redwoods of Mendocino County, 
outside the range of cell phones and e-mails. I will return to the office 
next Monday, August 23.

In my absence, if you need something urgently, please contact my secretary, 
Becky Cunningham, at BEC0cpuc.ca.gov, or by telephone at 415-703-2015.

Thank you.

Frank Lindh

General Counsel

California Public Utilities Commission
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